
Parks and Recreation Board members Mary Werch, Bob King, Nadine Stille and Gary Licht gathered for a 

ribbon cutting ceremony at the Burnett Complex (1003 13th Street) on October 17, 2020 at 1:00 pm.    

 

No action was taken.  The gathering ended at approximately 2:30 pm. 

 

       Cindy Riesselman, City Clerk 


